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SPECIAL PUBLIC MEETING 
AGENDA 

   DATE:   September 21, 2021  

   TIME:   1:30 pm  

  ZOOM LINK:   

https://opuc-state-or-us.zoom.us/j/89571157752?pwd=VXkwQ0p0QlJMT29TcER5bUd4dklZQT09 

    Call-in: 971-247-1195 

    Meeting ID: 895 7115 7752 
    Passcode: 5152705735 

 
On July 16, 2021, the Staff of the Oregon Public Utility Commission provided 
recommendations for a proposed release of the 79 MW of capacity remaining in the 

Community Solar Program’s (CSP) Initial Capacity Tier and accompanying CSP 
modifications to in order to better achieve program goals.  Comments were received by 
several stakeholders regarding this proposal.  A Special Public Meeting was held on 

August 26, 2021.  At this meeting, the Commissioners engaged in discussion with Staff 
and stakeholders regarding Staff’s proposal, and requested follow-up on certain program 

elements and proposed modifications.   
 
Therefore, at this special public meeting, Staff will provide a brief presentation to address 

the requested follow-up.  Following the Staff’s presentation, the Commission may have 
final questions or requests for clarifications from Staff.  Finally, the Commission will 

discuss and deliberate on whether to accept Staff’s recommendations, modify Staff’s 
recommendations, or make alternative modifications to the CSP.   
 

If you have questions, please contact Christopher Allwein (971) 375-5058 or by e-mail: 
Christopher.Allwein@puc.oregon.gov. 

 
Dated this 15th day of September, 2021, at Salem, Oregon.  
 

Megan W.  Decker 

_____________________ 

Chair 

Letha Tawney 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

Mark R.  Thompson 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

 

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 

PARTICIPATE IN THIS EVENT, PLEASE LET US KNOW  

(503) 378-6678, Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1, or e-mail puc.hearings@state.or.us 
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